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The Children’s Wish program has $17,000 to spend on granting wishes as Sheridan 
Nurseries donated to the cause using funds from their ‘Round Up’ program, where 
customers could round up their purchase to the nearest dollar, with the proceeds going 

to Children’s Wish. On hand to make the presentation were Karl and Val Stensson and 
Children’s Wish Ontario Region Director Sandra Harris (centre). 
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Sheridan Nurseries makes Wish Foundation grow
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